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President’s Corner 

July 2019 
We are heading into summer finally. There has been some doors being left un-
locked lately, "why?" The parades in Fairfax and Cedar Rapids went really well. 
Thanks to all who worked on the floats, etc! Jeremiah and his team did a good job 
as always. The by-law issue was brought forward at the club meeting. We will 
start voting on It at the July club meeting. If anyone is interested in being an 
officer or board member, be thinking about putting your hat in the ring. I called 
the club a week or so ago and I heard something on the phone that made my day. 
I heard young people in the background laughing and having fun while getting 
ready for the parade. Sometimes I forget what it is all about. The Rendezvous is 
coming and Jeremiah is running it, it's his first lets give him all the help we can. 
We as club members need to shoot the shoot as well. 

 

                                        Be safe and shoot straight! 

                                                                Rick  
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  Why Are You A Waltonian Archer Of Linn County 
 

 

When I was a child, some of the best times were during deer season 

when my dad’s hunting buddy, Gale, would come and stay. The food was 

delicious, the stories were better, and I’d fall asleep upstairs listening to 

everyone laughing late into the night in the kitchen. Dad and Gale would 

get up early to hunt, and come back at night smelling of fresh air and 

woods. “Don’t touch the bows!” was the main mantra, but one day they 

let me try pulling one. Comical, to see a 5 year old trying to pull 45-50 

lbs. on a bow as big as she! That was when the bug bit me, though. Soon 

thereafter I got a kids bow and practiced when my dad did. I joined 

WALC in 2016, not long after finding out the group existed. I’m sure glad 

to be back shooting and in this club with great people. Thanks for the 

fun!  

      Jen Rupp  
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      HISTORY CORNER 

1954 The winter leagues were shot at 

Coe College Field House this year and 

the club was also told that they were to 

get out of Bever Park There was 

another open house this year. Bill 

Caddie joined the club  

1955 Earl and Dorothy Wyatt joined the 

club. Indoor shooting was again at the 

Coe College field House quit a few 

programs were dropped and a few new 

programs were started  

Waltonian Archers of Linn County would like to give a special 

thanks to the hard working members who made it out Fairfax 

USA Days in Fairfax Iowa Saturday June 22nd were they 

represented Waltonian Archers of Linn County. . With there entry 

of a most realistic float. Member Jeremiah Zeien herd one person 

say "ITS ALMOST LIKE WHEN YOU GO INTO BASS PRO-SHOP DOES 

IN THERE STORES" Waltonian Archers of Linn County really 

appreciates the feed back. 

Waltonian Archers of Linn County like to give a special thanks to 

Jen Rupp, Gayla Lewis, Tom Mally, Brian Smith, Chad Curtis, Riley 

Curtis, Holly Larson, and Jeremiah Zeien, Melissa Zeien, Kole 

Zeien, And Dillion Zeien for organizing, leading, and helping to 

make the Parade and Market Tent a success.  

To the left something else was 

new we put a vender tent along 

with a parade entry and 

brochures were made to hand 

out  to share our Club .  Jenny 

Rupp, Gayla Lewis, and Tom 

Mally managed the  Vendor Tent 

at Fairfax USA DAYS 2019 
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.   Freedom Festival Parade    June 29th 2019 

 
WALC entered the Freedom Festival Parade to standing ovation with a 
fantastic float, winning an award for Best Original Float!  WALC would 

like to thank the members for allowing this new reach in to the 
community, along with Jeremiah's team of helpers. Members: Tom 

Mally, Joe Sherbonn, Gayla Lewis, Brian and Amy Paltjon, Kurt, April 
and Kylee Aarhus, Melissa Zeien, Kole Zeien, Dillion Zeien, and Carl 
Mally.  Nonmembers, Jesse Ballard his three daughters Ava Ballard, 
Jesslyn Ballard, Ellie Ballard and Kendra Cline. Special shout out to 
member Jeff Slaymaker for use of his trailer, and Chris O'brien for 

lending us his Can-Am and beautiful Blue Ram 1500 that added just the 
right touch to the show.  Thanks for going the extra mile to make sure 

WALC put it's best foot forward.  
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Here are some  

random pictures 

from the Freedom 

Festival 2019  

Note From The   

Editor: 

As I sit here putting 

the shavings 

together this month 

I think of a quote 

that was sent in a 

Mail Chimp and the 

Quote was  ("Alone 

we can do so little; 

together we can do so 

much" - Helen Keller ) 

And it is so true 

because of 1 Idea 

can bring so many 

people together .  

That is what I think 

in our logo it say a 

family tradition 

since 1935  

Means Thank You 

Everyone 
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Answer to the Archery Puz-

zle By: Sam Loyed  in June 

shavings 

Six arrows: because 

17+17+17+17+16+16=100  
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Ways and Means 

Ways and Means Committee Chairman 

Jeremiah Zeien : 319-491-1667 

Committee  

Jennifer Rupp 

Chad Curtis 

Gayla Lewis 

Brian Smith 

Brian Paltjon 

Diane Mally 

HATS, SHIRTS, ETC. FOR SALE!!! 

2018-2019 Club Officers 
 

President:   Rick Rogers   319-270-8951  bowman_rog@hotmail.com 
Vice President:  Dan Perra   319-393-9196  dan-sr@perra-us.net 
Secretary:   Gayla Lewis   563-212-3457              Silverbay13@gmail.com   
Treasurer:  Don Parker   319-431-0979  don.parker@mchsi.com 
Board Member:  Jerry Carter   319-446-7769  ccarterja@gmail.com 
Board Member:  Dennis Ringgenberg 319-329-0013  dringge@mchsi.com 
Board Member:  Jeremiah Zeien  319-491-1667  Jeremiah.Zeien@imonmail.com 

Shavings Editor 

Jeremiah Zeien Email: jeremiahzeien@imonmail.com 

Event Calendar 


